Process for Submitting Additional ABAL Feedback to PAs:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following the August 7, 2019 Full CAEECC ABAL-related meeting, any additional feedback from CAEECC Member/Proxies and other stakeholders to PAs on their draft ABALs is due by COB Wednesday, August 14, 2019 (and sooner is better). Please provide either a redline of the draft ABAL or written comments directly to each applicable PA. Feedback can be submitted to the following PA CAEECC Members at the email addresses listed below: 


	PA
	CAEECC Member
	Email

	PG&E
	Ryan Chan
	ryan.chan@pge.com

	MCE
	Alice Havenar-Daughton
	ahavenar-daughton@mcecleanenergy.org

	BayREN
	Jenny Berg
	jberg@bayareametro.gov

	3CREN
	Alejandra Tellez
	alejandra.tellez@ventura.org

	SCE
	Matt Evans
	Matthew.Evans@sce.com

	SCG
	Elizabeth Gomez
	EBGomez@semprautilities.com

	SoCalREN
	Lujuana Medina
	LMedina@isd.lacounty.gov

	SDG&E
	Athena Besa
	ABesa@semprautilities.com





